
 

 

TOWN OF OTSEGO 
TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE 

P.O. BOX 183 
FLY CREEK, NY   13337  

(607)547-5631 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Please accept the following LEGAL NOTICE for publication in the next issue of your 
newspaper.  Thank you.: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Otsego Town Board will be holding a 
Public Hearing on April 10th at 7:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY to hear 
public comments on the Proposed Local Law #1 Adopting a Moratorium on certain Solar 
Energy Uses. Copies of the proposed law can be seen on the Town’s Website 
townofotsego.com.  
 
Pamela Deane 
Town Clerk 
 
Thank you. 

   
Pamela Deane 
Town Clerk 
03/14/2024 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 

HEARING POSTPONED


